
  

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 
21 May 2019 
 

 

INDUCTION DAYS 

Wednesday 3rd July 2019 and Thursday 4th July 2019 

Information for Years 7, 8 and 9 

 

Dear Parent/Carer  

This is to inform you that due to the Induction of our Year 6 pupils from our feeder Primary 

Schools there will be a late start for your child. 

Year 8 students will not be required to attend school on Wednesday 3rd July. 

On Wednesday 3rd July there will be a late start for Year 7 and 9.  Registration will 

commence at 9:40am. Students are respectfully reminded not to be on the premises 

before 9:30am.  

Year 6 Induction will start at 8:25am.  

Thursday 4th July is a normal school day for students in Years 7, 8 and 9 

Yours sincerely  

 
 
 
 
 

Mr. K McEvoy 

Principal 

 

 

 


